

SOUTHGATE NEWS

Cllr Charith Gunawardena Resident in Southgate ward for 26 years



Issue #002 2021

CLEANER, SAFER, GREENER SOUTHGATE

Southgate resident, Cllr Charith Gunawardena facilitated the launch of the great community initiative led by the energetic Southgate Community Task Force to make improvements to Southgate.

The Taskforce will **celebrate the work being done by residents and local businesses**. It will also encourage and support people to get to know their area and launch projects to make Southgate cleaner, safer and greener.

The Cleaner, Safer, Greener Southgate campaign started at the borough-wide Month of Sundays series of street festivals at the Ashfield Parade on the 15th of August.



CHARITH TAKES ACTION ON ISSUES



LISTENING TO WHAT MATTERS TO YOU

Your Green Party Councillor Charith Gunawardena and local campaigners have been knocking on doors to find out what issues matter to you and set priorities for taking local action.

We want to know your views on:

- waste, roads, safety, parks, congestion
- how to improve our town centre
- performance of council services
- government funding for Enfield
- and more!

Alternatively, please complete our **60-second survey** which can be found at: http://bit.ly/37YhnKQ

CLLR CHARITH GUNAWARDENA: WORKING HARD FOR SOUTHGATE



SAVE OUR GREEN BELT

CHARITH CHALLENGES DRAFT LOCAL PLAN

The Council's DFL proposes building an excess number of unaffordable homes on the Green Belt, whilst ignoring brownfield sites.

"We can build and should supply affordable family housing on available brownfield sites and protect our green belt." said CIIr Gunawardena.

Have your say. The consultation for the draft Local Plan closes on September 13th. www.enfield.gov.uk/ enfieldlocalplan



SOUTHGATE WARD FORUM

Thursday, 7 Sept 2021, 7.30pm Southgate Club, 17 Chase Side, N14 5BF

Southgate Community Action Initiative

Please contact any of your ward councillors to learn more about the **Southgate Community Action Initiative** and offer your support whenever you can.

SOUTHGATE TRAFFIC CONGESTION

CHARITH IS RAISING YOUR CONCERNS

Local Green campaigners are asking the council to publish all the traffic and environmental data related to the traffic congestion at the Southgate circus and its plans to mitigate them.

Cllr Gunawardena says "We continue to support robust measures to reduce traffic and air pollution that are built on a foundation of social justice."



CAN WE HELP?

Your Green team in Southgate are ready to help if you have any local issues you'd like to raise with us.

CLLR CHARITH GUNAWARDENA

+44 7971 672 619 | Charith@EnfieldGreens.org.uk | EnfieldGreens.org.uk

COUNCILLOR Ward Surgery

Please call or email

Face-to-face sessions have been suspended due to Covid-19.

JOIN THE Green Party

Go join.greenparty.org.uk and become a member Follow us on social media

facebook.com/ EnfieldGreenParty

© @CIIrGunawardena

CLLR CHARITH GUNAWARDENA: WORKING HARD FOR SOUTHGATE